
The following All-Call is going out at 11:15 to all contacts of students in grades 6-12 only… 
 
 
 
Forestville Central schools is partnering with the Chautauqua County Health Department to 
host a voluntary and free Covid vaccination clinic for all students ages 12 and older on 
Monday, May 24th during the school day. 
 
Students who are on Track A, Track C, and five days will already be in attendance on the 24th. Therefore, 
this is the perfect opportunity for a student to conveniently be vaccinated. 
 
 
Students who are remote, Track D, and Track B students will have the choice of coming into 
school on the 24th to be vaccinated. However, we intend to hold additional clinics in the near 
future on days when these students are in school. 
 
 
The vaccination for COVID-19 is a personal choice, and not required for school 
attendance. As more students and individuals are vaccinated, the easier and safer our school will be for 
the remainder of the 
school year and for reopening next fall. If fully vaccinated, students who are exposed to a Covid 
positive individual will not be named as a close contact and will not be required to quarantine 
unless they show Covid-like symptoms. This allows students to remain in the classroom and in 
extracurricular activities. 
 
If you are interested in having your child vaccinated against COVID-19, please contact Ms. 
Voigt in the main office 965-2711 by Thursday, May 20 at 3 PM. 
Additional information can be found on the district’s website at www.forestville.com. 
 
 

http://www.forestville.com/

